
New entrance and pick up arrangements  

 

On the reverse of this you will find a map showing suggested entry points for each year 

group.  This is slightly different to previous detail in recent newsletters. 

 

We would kindly request that for children in Reception, Year 3 and Year 4 please come to 

school via Beatrice Avenue and through the car park (as previously shown in recent    

newsletters), you will then walk up past the old hall and see the front of the new build—

there are new steps and an accessible path slightly further up.  Reception children will then 

walk in front of the new building and wait in their area highlighted on the map.  Year 3 and 

Year 4 children will head up the side of the building  and enter the school by the stair doors 

- no parents will be allowed past this door for safeguarding and safety reasons. 

 

Children from Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 will access the school site from Beatrice    

Avenue via the pathway leading to Seashells.  You will then enter through the double green 

gates and a pathway will lead you to the current ramp and a new set of stairs taking you up 

to the left of the building.  Year 5 and Year 6 will enter by the stair doors - again no parents 

will be allowed past this point.  Year 1 and Year 2 parents need to continue up the left hand 

side of the building until they reach the playground outside of Year 1 and Year 2 classes.  

Please drop your children at the door (again no access to the classrooms will be              

permitted). 

 

If you have more than one child, it will probably be worth working out the easiest route for   

children to get to their entry points, but probably taking younger children first would be 

advisable. 

 

Pick up - please note the designated waiting areas.  The children will be brought to the 

classroom doors from Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and to the side doors for the other year 

groups.  During the day access to the office will be via the car park entrance only. 

 

Please remember your opportunity to view the inside of the building happens on Friday 

28th February - in the times stated in the last newsletter. 

 

Thank you for your support during this transitional period.   


